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14 December 2018

Dear Parents/Carers

Parent Questionnaire

We welcome your views and would appreciate it is you could complete our questionnaire. Thank you to
those of you who completed it at the Nativity last night — you do not need to complete again!.

Thank you.
Yours sincerely

et

Mrs J North
Headteacher




High Street, Benwick, March, Cambs. PE15 0XA

Telephone: 01354 677266 email:  office@benwick.cambs.sch.uk
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13-Dec-18

PARENTS’ AND CARERS’ VIEWS OF BENWICK PRIMARY SCHOOL: December 2018

Please complete the questionnaire and return to school by January 4™ 2019 — thank you.

Please give the school year of the child to whom these views refer | Yr.

Strongly | Don't
Disagree | Know

Please tick | Strongly

Agree Agree | Disagree

1 | My child feels safe at
school.

2 { My child is making good
progress.

The school meets my
3 | child's particular needs

The school ensures my
4 ! child is well looked after.

My child is taught well at
5 | this school.

6 | The school helps my child
to develop skills in
communication, reading,
writing and maths.

There is a good standard
7 | of behaviour.

My child's lessons are not
8 | disrupted by bad
behaviour,

The school deals with any
9 | cases of bullying
effectively.

10 | The school helps me to




support my child's learning.

11 | The school responds well
To my concerns.

The school keeps me well

12 informed.

Thank you for your views. If you wish to add any further comments, please write in the box
below ‘




